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LOMPOC UNIFIED RECOGNIZED FOR COMMUNITY 

ENGAGEMENT 
 

 
This week Lompoc Unified School District was recognized for their dedication to 
working with the community and ensuring that various educational partners have a 
voice in the decision making.  Specifically, Gobo stated that LUSD was being 
celebrated for “your commitment to exceptional stakeholder engagement, we wanted 
to applaud the effort and investment Lompoc USD has made to support your 
community’s education partners. Your efforts to connect with stakeholders through 
meetings, surveys, and the use of actionable and accountable tools, such as the LCAP 
infographic, demonstrate your exemplary commitment to engagement, collaboration, 
and the success of your students. Because our company founder is a former School 
Board Trustee, we have a special understanding and appreciation for the hard work of 
Districts and their staff. Thank you for the work you do on our collective behalf for 
California's students, ensuring a brighter future for us all.”  Mr. McDonald received 
this award on behalf of LUSD and stated, “Schools are the heart of our community, 
and ensuring our community partners are an active part of our decision making 
improves our services to kids. I am honored to accept this award on behalf of the 
dedicated LUSD staff who work tirelessly to make this happen.”  
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